To;
Peter Carey
Jonathan Mullen

The Glastonbury Building department

Town of Glastonbury

Glastonbury, CT 06033

Re: 311 Hebron Ave,

Glastonbury, CT 06033

Dear Peter and John,

This letter is to formally request an extension on the property located on 311 Hebron Avenue,

Glastonbury, CT 06073. We are requesting a one year extension on the building zoning plans
and the approved building plans/permits. Thank you for all your help.

Best,

Rosy Kapur
101 Foote Road
South Glastonbury, CT 06073




